
Bellahouston Academy     S1 Parents’ Consultation Evening  

 

Wednesday 27th March 2024              Pupil Appointment Sheet 

 

Pupil:       Class:      

 

Our S1 Parents’ Consultation Evening will take place on Wednesday 27th March 2024. 

Appointments will take place on a face-to-face basis. 

 

Pupils should see their class teacher to make an appointment in one of the available slots if their 

parent wishes to make an appointment.  It is not necessary to make appointments with every 

teacher. Pupils should avoid making appointments for consecutive slots in order to minimise the 

possibility of appointments over-running and this affecting potential waiting times. 

 

 

S1 Parents’ Consultation Evening – Wednesday 27th March 2024 
 

Time Teacher Subject Room 

15.30    

15.35    

15.40    

15.45    

15.50    

15.55    

16.00    

16.05    

16.10    

16.15    

16.20    

16.25    

16.30    

16.35    

16.40    

16.45    

16.50    

16.55    

17.00    

17.05    

17.10    

17.15    

17.20    

17.25    

17.30    

 


